
PRIME RICA® 

November 9, 2015 

Jim Tompkins 
P.O. Box 40258 
Olympia, WA 98504-0258 

RE: Insurance Commissioner Matter No. R 2015-07 

Dear Mr. Tompkins: 

1 Primerica Parkway 
Duluth, Georgia 30099-0001 

Our company would like to express our appreciation for the thoughtful work the Washington OIC has 
done in refining proposed rnle WAC 284-17-825 as it relates to referrals. With the latest revisions we are 
confident that the rnle has been sufficiently amended to remove the possibility of conflicting with 
Washington statutes. As a result we are pleased to indicate our support for the revised proposed rnle that 
is the subject of the November 24 hearing. 

We very much appreciate the Department's willingness to revisit these provisions, and look forward to the 
clarification that will result when they are promulgated. 

Sincerely, 

<f CctLM /lf)OYl{/'-J 
Suzaime Loomis 
Sr. Vice President 
Government Relations 
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